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Halloween in The Woodlands

Dear Homeowners:

Halloween is coming soon and we would like to mention to the new
homeowners that The Woodlands is a very popular trick or treat
location.  It can be really fun to see all the nice young kids or a burden
to answer the door non-stop, so we recommend that you turn off all
your lights (or go out for the evening?) if you are not participating.  

A homeowner told us about another interesting approach to Halloween
that we would like to share -- the Teal Pumpkin Project is a way to
include all kids in Halloween, in spite of food restrictions that many
young people have these days.  It's simple to participate, more
information can be found on the link here :   

Happy Halloween,

Michael Everett
President
The Woodlands Homeowners Association
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